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BY EMAIL 

 
October 29, 2020 
 
Henry Andre 
Director, Pricing and Load Forecasting 
Hydro One Networks Inc.  
7th Floor, South Tower 483 Bay Street 
Toronto ON M5G 2P5  
Henry.Andre@HydroOne.com  
 
 
Dear Mr. Andre:  
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One Networks) 

Report on Implementing the Ontario Energy Board’s Decision to Eliminate 
the Hydro One Networks Inc. Distribution Seasonal Rate Class 
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File Number: EB-2020-0246 

 
This letter acknowledges receipt of Hydro One Networks’ Report on Implementing the 
OEB’s Decision to Eliminate the Hydro One Networks Inc. Distribution Seasonal Rate 
Class (Report). The OEB has assigned file number EB-2020-0246 to this matter. Please 
refer to this file number in all future correspondence to the OEB regarding this matter. 
All information related to this matter must be filed with the Registrar at 
registrar@oeb.ca. 
 
The OEB has completed its preliminary review of the Report and will now commence 
the processing of this file. The next steps will be communicated in due course. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Martin Davies, Project Advisor 
at 416-440-8107 or Martin.Davies@oeb.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
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